ALEXANDRIA PARK COMMUNITY SCHOOL

Park Road Alexandria 2015 phone +61 2 9698 1967 email <u>alexparkcs-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au</u> web www.alexparkcs-c.schools.nsw.edu.au



Dear Parents/Carers K – 6 of APCS,

My name is Madeline and I'm the P&C Class Parent Rep coordinator. I have two children at the school, Natalie (3/4S) and Levi (1T). Due to Covid I may not have met many of you, but we are hoping that will change this year.

Each year the P&C coordinates the parent representative program in which each class (K – 6) has one (or two) parent representatives who act as an informal bridge between the parents/caregivers in the class, the P&C and the school.

The parent representatives are responsible for sharing information provided by the P&C and the school, with other parents/caregivers, via email. I will support you by providing drafted emails/letters when needed. The aim of the parent representative program is to build a strong, connected community of parents, carers and educators who work together to support our students.

I prefer email as a contact for all my families, but some classrooms create messaging groups or Facebook pages. Inclusion on a class email list is voluntary, and parents/caregivers need to opt in by notifying the class teacher, or the nominated parent representative.

If you would like to volunteer to be the class representative for your child's class, please contact me via the P&C email: apcspandc@gmail.com.

Warm Regards

Madeline Greenberg